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Comments: I'm very concerned that permission is being granted for large-scale clear-cut logging on public lands

and close to us off of Public Forest Service Lands along the Nooksack River.  This will create erosion problems

and loss of habitat for already endangered salmon runs and the animals and eco-systems that feed off of them

including Orcas.  Nooksack is a recreational river used for fishing for humans also!  Where's the EIS?  What

about the impact on climate change?  I am against logging on public lands adjoining the Nooksack River.  There

are plenty of Lumber Company land that does not infringe on lands owned and used by the public. 


